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1.0  Update 

1.1 Paragraphs 8.19 and 8.23 of the Planning Committee Report state 

that approximately 25 metres of roadside hedgerow will have to be 

removed to accommodate the proposed access and visibility 

splays. 

1.2 This should state 38 metres of hedgerow is to be removed to 

accommodate the proposed access and visibility splays, as 

indicated on Drawing 02 Rev 2 date stamped 12th April 2022.   

 

2.0  Recommendation  

2.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Erratum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the application in accordance 

with Paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report. 

 

 

 


